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Raytown School District Professionals Earn School Business 
Certification, Complete Training 
Raytown School District Professionals were recognized by the 
Missouri Association of School Business Officials (MoASBO) 
and Association of School Business Officials International 
(ASBO) for completing training and certifications. Raytown School District Associate 
Superintendent of Curriculum and Instruction Dr. Brian Huff, was recognized by the 
Association of School Business Officials International (ASBO) as a Certified Administrator 
of School Finance and Operations or (SFO). Raytown School District Payroll/Benefits 

Supervisor Susann Bronson completed the MoASBO’s School Business Special ist Certification Program (SBS) and 
Finance Supervisor Jacqui Vernon completed MoASBO’s Administrative Leadership Development (ALD) program. 
 
State Track Results 
Raytown South High School track and field student-athletes recently represented the 
District at the MSHSAA State Track and Field Meet on May 28. Quinton Rowell 
earned sixth place in the 400m Dash and Ja’Nyiah Davis earned fifth place in the high 
jump. Zaya Akins earned three state championship titles including the 100m Dash, 
200m Dash and 400m Dash. Akins set new school records in the 100m Dash, 200m 
Dash and 400m Dash. Additionally, her times in all three events were the best in the 
state in all classes of competition. Akins time in the 400m Dash is ranked #20 in the 
nation and #1 nationally out of the 2023 graduating class. The 4x100m relay team of 
Nia Shields, Markayla Lottie, Tachelle Thomas, Zaya Akins also qualified for the state meet. The Cardinals also had the 
chance to meet up with Raytown South High alum and Olympian Maurice Mitchell while at the state meet.  
 

Summer Lunch Program  
The Raytown Summer Lunch Ministry will provide groceries for pick up from 4-6 p.m. on 
Tuesdays through August 24, 2021. Families with children in the Raytown School District can 
pick up a free bag of groceries each week at Raytown Christian Church.  
 

Food Distribution  
The Raytown School District is partnering with several community organizations to sponsor a 
food and essentials distribution from 10 a.m.-11:30 a.m. on June 19, 2021. The event will 
take place at the Raytown Schools Education and Conference Center.  You can register for 
the event by calling (816) 772-3398.  
 

Summer School  
Check out these photos from summer school locations around the District!  

 

Summer School Ends: 
June 29, 2021 
 
Enrollment Opens:  
July 19, 2021 
 
 
 
 

 


